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ORGANISATIONAL VISIT TO BANGALORE ON 1ST JUNE, 2013 

 

A team of Office Bearers of our Federation comprising of General 

Secretary, Vice-President Com. M. V. Karar and Com. P. N. 

Madhusudhan, CC Members made organizational visit to Bangalore on 

1st June, 2013. 

The team went to the home of Com. B. S. Ravindra, Former State 

Secretary, AIBOC, Karnataka State Unit and felicitated him on his 

superannuation. The bond of love, friendship and mutual cooperation 

was duly appreciated by our Federation as well as Com. Ravindra. He 

was presented a shawl and offered a small gift on behalf of our 

Federation. 

Thereafter, we visited Canara Bank, Head Office and held meeting with 

Shri S. Ramesh, New General Manager, who took charge of RRBs today 

itself. We along with Com. K. N. Murthy, Vice President, Canara Bank 

Officers’ Association felicitated Shri Ramesh on his assuming the new 

office. Shri Ramesh was found to be very cordial during discussion and 

assured his full support to our affiliated Units. 

The team also visited State Bank of Mysore, Head Office and held 

meeting with Com. S. Guruswamy, General Secretary and Com. 

Sukumara Hedge, President of the AIBOA, SBM Unit. In view of the fact 

that our affiliated, Karavi Grameena Bank Officers’ Organization is going 

through a process of development, the leadership of AIBOA, SBM Unit 

assured to extend full support. 

The organizational visit to Bangalore remained a great success. 

With greetings, 

  

(S.K. Bhattacharjee) 

GENERAL SECRETARY 


